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Joel Reynolds, Esq.
Center for Law in the Public Interest
10951 West Pico Boulevard
Third Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90064

Dear Mr. Reynolds:

As agreed in a conference call between Mr. L. J. Chandler, NRC, and

Atomic Safety & Licensing Appeal Panel, the attached meeting transcript

is provided. Certain information in the transcript has been excised

to protect the confidentiality of the NRC sources and preclude compro-

mising on-going inspections.
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T. W. Bishop, Director
Division of Reactor Safety 8 Projects
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